
COVID-19 Guidelines for Spectators in  

Eastern Carver County Facilities   

Updated: May 7th, 2021 

 

Indoor Practices 

Eastern Carver County Schools will continue to allow no spectators in all our facilities for 

practices/rehearsals. The one exception is for children under 5 participating in activities. They are 

allowed 1 parent at practice. Parents must maintain a 6 foot distance from one another. Spectators are 

required to wear face coverings indoors and outdoors.  

 

Indoor Games, Meets & Performances 

Gyms & Wrestling Room 

One spectator per player is allowed into the space for games/meets only. Spectators must maintain 6 

feet from other spectators. Failure to follow these guidelines may result in no spectators.  

*Tournaments: Tournaments using gym space are to adhere to the same guidelines as normal games, with 1 

spectator per player. However, an exception to this may be made by limiting the number of courts used in gym 
spaces with 2 or 3 courts. 1 court gyms are allowed 1 spectator at all times. A plan for spectators must be 
discussed and approved by Eastern Carver County Facility Department.  
 

Auditorium 

Limited capacity. Spectators must be seated at least 6 feet from other households. Spectators are 

required to wear face coverings. 

Chaska High School Auditorium: 277 Spectators  

Chanhassen High School Auditorium: 285 Spectators  

Pool 

No more than 50 spectators at a time. Must be seated at least 9 feet from other households. Spectators 

are required to wear face coverings. 

 

Outdoor Practices, Games, Meets & Performances 

No COVID capacity restrictions. Spectators are required to wear face coverings where there are more 

than 500 spectators. 

 

Other Spaces/Uses 

If you have reserved a space within Eastern Carver County Schools and have questions regarding 

capacity, please contact the facilities department at 112facilities@district112.org. The facility 

department will determine the capacity for a space based on current guidelines.  
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